
 
 

The Mission of the Oshkosh Police Department is to promote public safety and to enhance the 
 quality of life in our community through innovative policing and community partnerships 

and 

    

 
      

     

    

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

________________________________________ 
 

Date:   10/17/2018  
Time:  11:35 AM 

Contact:  Officer Kate Mann 
  Public Affairs/ Crime Prevention  

  (920)236-5742 
Subject:   Search Warrant- 500 Block of Grand St 
 

On 10/17/2018 at approximately 9:45 AM, officers from the Oshkosh Police 
Department’s Criminal Investigation Division and the SWAT team, in 

conjunction with officers from the Fond du Lac County Sheriff’s Department 
and officers from the Lake Winnebago MEG Unit executed a search warrant 
in the 500 Block of Grand St in the City of Oshkosh.  

 
The search warrant was issued for items involved in a burglary which 
included the theft of multiple firearms. The burglary had occurred on 

September 4, 2018 in Fond du Lac County. 
 

 
Due to the close proximity of the Boys and Girls Club of Oshkosh, Oshkosh 
police officers notified the staff there of the execution of the search warrant. 

At approximately 9:45AM, the Boys and Girls Club went into lockdown per 
the request of the Oshkosh Police Department. They were taken off of the 
lockdown at approximately 10:15 AM when officers notified them that the 

situation had been resolved and it was safe for them to release the lock 
down. 

 
Two 28 year old males from Oshkosh were taken into custody for: Burglary, 
Unauthorized use of an individual’s personal identifying information or 

document, and for Financial transaction card crimes.  
 

 
The Oshkosh Police Department continues to work diligently to keep our 
community safe.  

 

City of Oshkosh 
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420 Jackson Street 

Oshkosh, WI  54901 
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 PROFESSIONALISM   ●   PRIDE   ●   INTEGRITY   ●   TEAMWORK 


